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15 November 2011 

A.V. Lago di Ledro 
Paola Mora 

Sent by email to: morapaola86@gmail.com 

Dear Paola, 

ISAF Match Racing Women’s World Championship 

The Match Racing Committee held extensive discussions regarding the 8 bids (one subsequently 
withdrawn) that we received to host the 2013 Women's World Match Racing Championship. 
  
We found your bid to be very attractive and we looked at your bid very favourably. However, in the 
end, the decision of the committee was to select and to recommend to Council that we accept the 
bid submitted by Busan, Korea. 
  
However, we strongly urge you to bid again for the 2014 Women's World Match Racing 
Championship. In the next few weeks, we will send you a document that will possibly give you 
more guidance in the matters that the Match Racing Committee will consider in making their 
selection for the host MNA/Yacht Club for 2014. 
  
Again, we congratulate you for making such a worthy bid for 2013. It was a very difficult decision 
on our part. We hope that you will renew your bid for 2014. 
  
With kind regards, 

 

 
 
 
Antonio González de la Madrid 
Competitions Manager 

 

CC Henry Menin, Match Racing Committee Chairman 

 

 

ISAF (UK) ltd is a company 

limited by guarantee and 

registered in England under 

Number 3255744 

 


